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Why	should	big	business	NOT	BE	good	corporate	citizens.	After	all,	isn't	being	
FAIR	and	EQUITABLE	the	Australian	way.	
For	too	long,	solar	connected	citizens,	have	been	the	butt	joke	of	the	big	players.		
It's	great	that	IPART	starts	showing	some	teeth	to	obtain	fairness	for:	
Genuine	fair	pricing	for	solar	
Fair	increments	along	with	the	increasing	wholesale	price			
Regulation	set-up	for	feed-in	tariff	minimum	pricing	
True	value	for	solar	generated	supply	
	
The	two	systems	on	our	dairy	farm,	5kw	and	16kw,	have	assisted	in	reducing	
overhead	costs.	It	has	assisted,	along	with	other	cost	cutting	measures,	in	
maintaining	the	job	of	two	employees	in	this	toughest	of	all	times	for	dairy	
farmers.			
A	better	price	for	our	solar	power	from	the	retailers	would	have	been	nice!	
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